
Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
100 Civic Center Plaza 
Lompoc, CA 93436 
Office (805) 875-8260, Fax (805) 875-8360 

CITY OF LOMPOC 

Public Works Memorandum 
To: Laurel M. Barcelona, City Administrator 

CC:  

Date: July 7, 2011 

Subject: Monthly Project Status Report 
  City Project No. FY-10-S-1 – Installation of Traffic Signal & Upgrade of 

 Curb Ramps At Intersection of HWY246 (Ocean Avenue) and "R" Street 

 

Project Status Summary: 

City staff has received Authorization to Proceed from Caltrans for the Preliminary Engineering (PE) 
phase of the project as required by the Federal Grant.  Staff advertised a Request for Qualifications 
and reviewed five (5) statements of qualifications to prepare the project design and bid documents.  
City staff will meet with the selected top ranked consultant to finalize the scope, schedule, and price 
and anticipates awarding a contract within 30 days.            

Respectfully, 

 

 

Kevin P. McCune, P.E. 
Assistant Public Works Director/City Engineer 
 


